
December 6, 2021 

 

 

  CRIME ALERT 
 
 
 

 

Armed Robbery  

3800 Block Nebraska Ave, N.W. Washington D.C. 

 
The American University Police Department (AUPD) was notified that the Metropolitan Police 
Department is investigating an armed robbery at knifepoint in the 3800 block Nebraska Ave. 
N.W. Washington, D.C. on December 5th, 2021, at approximately 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
 

 
If you witness suspicious activity, please call the American University Police Department at 
202-885-3636 or 911 for the Metropolitan Police Department if you are off campus. 

 
 

 
SAFETY TIPS 

 
 
 

• Download RAVE Guardian Safety App using your AU username and password. 
• Be aware of your surroundings. 
• Use lighted walkways and thoroughfares. 
• Travel in groups at night whenever possible, especially when walking. 
• Identify safe havens along your paths of travel where you can seek shelter, if needed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
American University Police Department (202) 885-3636 Posted 12/6/2021 


